
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Lichfield Down, Walnut Tree, Milton Keynes, MK7 7BW 
Tel: 01908 550811       Email: heronsgate@mket.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
15 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Re: Outcome of Proposed Changes to Pupil Admissions Number (PAN) Consultation 

 

 

Heronsgate School consulted with you on a proposed change to its PAN arrangements for entry to Year 

3 in September 2023.  The consultation period ran from 1st October 2021 to 31st January 2022.  

 

Following a diligent review of the consultation responses, governors have approved the proposed 

change to the school’s admissions arrangements to be adopted for entry to Year 3 in September 2023. 

Heronsgate’s admissions policy has been updated to reflect this change and will be available on the 

school website: www.heronsgate.org.uk as of Wednesday 15th March 2022 

 

To clarify, the adopted change mean that the pupil admissions number for September 2023 will be 

reduced from 90 to 60.  

 

Thank you to those of you who contributed to the consultation process. The consultation has reached 

its conclusion but should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Jane Edwards 
 

Headteacher 

Heronsgate School  
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